
We’re planning for the future of South Hills Junction!
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Virtual Public Workshops - Tuesday, November 16, 2021
11:00 AM to 12:30 PM or 6:00 to 7:30 PM 
(Join the time that best fits your schedule)

Access the workshop on your computer or smartphone.
Register in advance by visiting PortAuthority.org/SouthHillsJunction 
or call 412.566.5312

Please join us for our final public meetings to review the conceptual design for the South 
Hills Junction Station Area Plan!

Port Authority of Allegheny County has been exploring the redesign of the station area to 
improve station access and design, and opportunities for transit-oriented development.  
With guidance from the Authority, local leaders, and members of the community a final 
conceptual plan for the station has been developed. 

We invite you to join us at one of our virtual public meetings to learn about the 
completed conceptual plan working towards a more accessible and user-friendly station.  

View the project overview and location, explore 
illustrations of the proposed scenarios, and share your 
comments by visiting our online engagement platform. 
Simply scan this QR code on your smartphone or go to 
pghtransit.mysocialpinpoint.com/shj.


